
Getting things done – Riverside Drive
– an update #dundeewestend
Residents will recall that I previously reported that the Tay Rail Bridge
Disaster Memorial – on its side facing the river – was starting to wear,
making the writing difficult to read – see below – and removing parts of the
mural – see first photo :

I  took  this  up  with  the  council’s  Public  Art  Officer  who  kindly  made
arrangements for the wording to be refreshed.    This has now been done and
the result is excellent as the second photo shows :
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